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22 September 2017 

 
MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Update on Gas Pipe Damage at Kialla 

A gas pipeline at River Road West, Kialla was damaged during third party construction works.  

AGN advises that the pipe has been repaired.  The escape has been made safe and no consumers lost 

supply. 

 

Click here for a print friendly copy of this release. 
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